
Notice of No Building Access of the 

Consulate-General Office due to South-East 

Queenslan flooding disaster 
 

Consulate-General of Japan, Brisbane 

 

Due to the impact of recent severe weather, building access to 12 creek St is 

temporarily closed to public on Tuesday, March 1 until further notice. 

Enquiries during this period may still be made by phone or email during the 

usual opening hours(09:00am-12:30pm,1:30pm-5:00pm).   

 

Furthermore, wherever possible, please send your enquiry by email as the 

phoneline  may be very busy during this time.  

 

Consulate –General Contact Details: 

Phone number: 

(07) 3221 5188 

 

Email address: 

Consular Section (passport, family registry, nationality, certificates, visas) 

consular@bb.mofa.go.jp 

 

Cultural Section 

culture@bb.mofa.go.jp 

 

Economic Section 

economic@bb.mofa.go.jp 

 

Other:  

jpncg@bb.mofa.go.jp 

 

 

We thank you for your understanding and co-operation. 
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